
I n  T o d a y ’ s  P a r e n t  E n v e l o p e  

Newsletter  - Thursday, May 12  

The last game of the year is 

this Saturday, May 14.  

Proceeds benefit the Athletic 

Department.  This is an easy 

way to earn service hours.  If 

you are in need of service 

hours, please sign up and work a shift using this 

Sign-Up Genius: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/30e0c4faca7229-snack  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E 
4EAAAC2D6-htcampus1 

Saturday, May 14 

9am-12pm 

Are you in need of 
service hours?  Take 
this opportunity to 
help out Saturday,  
May 14 from 9am-
12pm.  Use the link and 
let us know we can 
count on you! 

 All School Mass at 9am 

in the church.  Students 

in Graders 2-8 are to be 

in dress uniform. 

 Friday send-off prayer at 2:35pm 

 Mother-Son Event 6-8pm on the field 

Looks like it’s a go 
for 2023!  Holy 
Trinity is in the 
planning stages of a 
Gala honoring  
Mrs. Carol Ballard!  

Come and share your thoughts and 
ideas with Mary Ray Wednesday,  
May 18 at 12:15pm at the lunch tables.   

Monday morning assembly will 

be conducted by Third Grade.   

A white sweater was  turned in 
after Friday’s Father-Daughter 
dance.  Please call the office if 
your daughter lost a sweater.   

We also have an iWatch that was turned in some 
time ago.  

Covid Response Update #209 (E) 
Field Trip Permission Slip-Gr. 5 (HC) 
Mother-Son Wristbands (Envelope) 

HT Campout Info (HC) 
HT Custom Brick Fundraiser (HC) 

HT Gala (HC & E) 
June Hot Lunch Menus (HC) 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-htcampus1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4EAAAC2D6-htcampus1


Otter Pop sales will continue for the month of May on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays for 50¢.  Also, nachos will be 
sold Thursday, May 19 for $2.  
Pre—orders are due Monday.  The 
Student Council will sell “at the door” 
Thursday while supplies last. 

Support our Student Council!   

 https://forms.gle/SGiFZEGZshJpTsG98  

The deadline for signing up for the Talent 
Show is Monday!  Please use this link to sign
-up if you have not already done so: 
 
 
• Try-outs will be held Wednesday, May 18 

at 12:15pm 
• Mandatory dress rehearsal Tuesday,  

May 24 at 3:30pm 
• The Talent Show will be Wednesday,  

May 25 at 10:30am 

Girls may wear leggings 
on non-uniform free 
dress days or if they have 
a free dress coupon.  
However, the top/shirt 
must be long enough to 
cover the upper thigh 
area.  With arms  
outstretched, tummy 
area must not be 
exposed.  Girls will be 
asked to change into a 
school uniform if not in 
compliance. 

 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7inbB1M_eSJkJxklxgkODk_eWBsLZFVBa8DumfaIrczcxgA/viewform 

The Diocese of San Diego has, 
once again, provided an online 
parent survey for Catholic 
schools.  Please take the time 
to complete this questionnaire 
using the link provided: 

Our last hot lunch menu of this school year can be found 

in today’s Parent Envelope.  Hot lunch menus for June are 

due by 12pm Wednesday, May 25.   Thank you! 

Back to School 

packets will be 

distributed by the 

end of May to 

registered families. 

Back to School 

Night is Monday, August 22.  The first 

day of school is Wednesday,  

August 24.  Please plan your vacation 

with that in mind.   

https://forms.gle/SGiFZEGZshJpTsG98
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7inbB1M_eSJkJxklxgkODk_eWBsLZFVBa8DumfaIrczcxgA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe7inbB1M_eSJkJxklxgkODk_eWBsLZFVBa8DumfaIrczcxgA/viewform


UPDATES 
The Covid-19 
Resource sheet is 
available: 

TODAY 
Mrs. Andersen, May 12 

 
Jadon G., May 19 

Please keep the following people  
in your prayers: 
 Nickolas Barraco 
 Jonas Bickford 
 Jan Carruthers 
 Joan Darwell 
 Kenneth Kanine 
 “Mary” sister of Bill Heim 
 Vicki Matt 
 Nida Navida 
 Nena Occiano 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of our 

hearts 

 
Congratulations to this week’s  
BOB card all-stars!  
Kinder: Scarlette J. 
First: Abigail H. 
Second: Mason C. 
Third: Sami B. 
Fourth: Faith S. 
Fifth: Savannah D. M. 
Sixth: Julius K. 
Seventh: Mia P. 
Eighth: Mariam S. 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are not 
to be used on Mass days.  These coupons 
cannot be replaced if lost. 

(14 for graduates!) 

https://www.smore.com/a4phb 

The eighth graders had a wonderful time yesterday at SeaWorld 

and made memories to last a lifetime.  They will be venturing 

out to Whispering Winds next week for their eighth grade 

retreat.  Please keep them in your prayers. 

The fifth graders will be visiting the Midway Thursday, May 26. 

Parents driving on field trips must be CMG approved having 

completed the Safe Environment and 

Defensive Driving course.  The office 

must also obtain a copy of the driver’s 

license and proof of car insurance.  We 

ask that you complete everything in a 

timely manner. 

Parents are welcome to walk around and 

watch the Roller Coaster STEM project displays 

Friday, May 20 at 12:30-1:15pm at the lunch 

tables. 


